Keller Public Library Board Minutes

The board of Keller Public Library met August 29, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. in the community room. Those
in attendance were Kurt Lovelady, Britney Sweeney, Nicole Guethle, Katie Mayberry, Donna Becker,
Whitney Wilson, Adam Clark, Randy Russell, and Jordan Myers.

President Kurt Lovelady called the meeting to order: Donna made a motion to approve the minutes
of the July meeting. The second was made by Nicole. The motion carried.

Treasury Report:

Jordan reviewed the treasury report for June. Total receipts were $1,320.58. Total disbursements
were $17,904.61. Adam made a motion to approve the treasury report for June. The second was
made by Whitney. The motion carried.

Library Report:

Jordan gave the library report for July. There were three summerreading programsin July with crafts,
the Missouri Conservation and Dexter Parks and Recreation. All three days had a good attendance.
Library visitors and checkout were all good for the month of July.

Old Business:
The new library cameras, as well as the new emergency lights, are all in and paid for.
New Business:

Story Hour dates are in place and ready to start beginning September 10™. Jordan discussed writing
a grant for purchasing staff computers. He hopes to get a grant for three new computers.

Friends of the Library Report:
The Friends of the Library have met and sent out annual dues.

With no further discussion or business, Donna made a motion to adjourn, with a second made by
Randy. The motion carried.

The next board meeting will be September 26, 2024, at 5:15 p.m.

Katie Mayberry, Secretary



